
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of BDC, I would like to 
welcome you to the Global Women 
in AgriTech Summit.  

  

As a development bank, BDC has 
been working alongside 
entrepreneurs for 80 years to help 
them build stronger, more 
competitive, and more resilient 

businesses. We are therefore proud to support this unifying event, which brings 
together women who are passionate, committed, and forward-thinking in a field as 
promising as food and agricultural technologies.  

This summit is a great opportunity to learn from one another, and to network to 
advance our industry's practices on a global scale. Collectively, you are contributing 
to a greener, more sustainable and more inclusive future, by deploying innovative and 
concrete solutions to the challenges of our time. 

I wish you enriching discussions and inspiring business meetings that will motivate 
you to take action.  

Have a wonderful and successful Summit! 

 

Isabelle Hudon 
President and Chief Executive ONicer, BDC 


